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Comments: Hi! I would please ask you to reconsider this proposal. I have been a climber for the last 10+ years

and am very concerned that these changes would make climbing very unsafe for current and future generations.

Bolts and fixed anchors are what protect the climber and if these are not allowed it will put many climbers lives at

risks. Please reconsider this proposal, climbing brings lots of revenue and tourists to the United States and if we

want that to continue then we need it to be safe. Thank you. Kelsey. 


